
Credit Card Fraud Investigation Update 

Dear [Client's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to provide you with an update regarding 

the ongoing investigation into the fraudulent activities reported on your credit card. 

As of [Date], we have made significant progress in our investigation. Our team has been working 

diligently to review all transactions and gather necessary evidence. We have identified some 

unauthorized charges totaling [Amount], which we have flagged for further action. 

Please be assured that we take these matters seriously and are committed to resolving this issue 

as quickly as possible. We have taken steps to secure your account and prevent any further 

unauthorized access. 

If you have any questions or notice any additional unauthorized transactions, please do not 

hesitate to contact us at [Contact Information]. We appreciate your patience and understanding 

during this process. 

Thank you for being a valued client. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


